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Summit County Public Health launches on-line portal for the public to access septic system 

and private water system records   

 

 

[Akron, OH] – Summit County Public Health (SCPH) has launched an online portal for the 

public to access septic system and private water system records for properties in Summit County. 

The multi-year project to get records online involved the transfer and scanning of over 100,000 

paper and microfilm files dating back to 1959.  Available records include installation permits, 

construction details, and maintenance reports. Record searches may be completed by using the 

property’s street address or Summit County parcel identification number.  

 

The online portal can be accessed at: https://www.scph.org/water-quality/online-records-

search.    
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